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April 10, 2023 

Brian Liebman 
Counsel to the North Carolina RRC 
Office of Administrative Hearings 
1711 New Hope Church Rd 
Raleigh, NC 27609 
 
Dear Mr. Liebman, 
 
The North Carolina Locksmith Licensing Board has received the objection letter to its proposed 
Rule 21 NCAC 29 .0705 dated March 17th, 2023, at its last meeting on April 5th, 2023. 
 
At this time the Board declines to make any changes to the proposed rule as presented, and 
wishes to withdraw the rule for consideration.   
 
Please let me know if you have questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Barden Culbreth 
Executive Director 
NC Locksmith Licensing Board 
 
 
 
 


